

REMINDER

Dear Students,

If you are planning to return to campus to retrieve your belongings next week, please remember to take every precaution to avoid any possible exposure to COVID-19. The Residential Life staff have planned carefully to maintain social distancing during this process, but we are depending on you to help ensure the safety of your fellow Ravens.

IF YOU OR ANYONE YOU HAVE BEEN IN CLOSE CONTACT WITH HAS BEEN EXPOSED TO OR INFECTED WITH COVID-19, PLEASE CONTACT HEALTH SERVICES (603-899-4385 or peerye@franklinpierce.edu) OR THE RESIDENTIAL LIFE STAFF BEFORE RETURNING TO CAMPUS.

Your disclosure will be treated with the utmost confidentiality per HIPAA guidelines. You do not need to share specifics of your diagnosis with staff. They will pack, store, and/or ship your belongings if necessary.

Remember that it's possible for a person without symptoms to be infected. If you are returning to campus please make sure to follow these guidelines for the safety of all:

- Wash your hands, especially after touching any frequently used item or surface
- Avoid touching your face
- Sneeze or cough into a tissue, or the inside of your elbow
- Disinfect frequently used items and surfaces as much as possible
- Wear a face mask to protect others from any germs you may have
- Stay at least 6 feet away from other people.

Thank you all – stay safe and be well,

Erica Peery, APRN Director of Health Services peerye@franklinpierce.edu